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Dear Planning Inspectorate

There are many reasons why the current scheme needs to be abandoned. The fact that UNESCO even says it is not the right way to go must surely be listened to. And the established Stonehenge experts, including Mike Pearson, have laid out very convincing reasons for
not having this short tunnel. 

Stonehenge is in my blood. I am from the area. I played here as a child. I feel very strongly that we do not have the right to destroy the land and its artefacts when we could easily divert traffic in much more compassionate ways.

Please be compassionate for those who built Stonehenge and for those of us who wish to protect the magnificent inheritance that is Stonehenge. 

Lesley Dike
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